
 

 

To: County Council Members/ Finance Committee 
From:  Tavia CM Gaddy 
Subject: CH2M 
Date: August 29th 2016 
 

CH2M’s request for incentives in support of their expansion was presented 
to and approved by Finance Committee and Full Council as “Project Move” 
on September 15th of 2015. The documents herewith presented are 
procedural and required to make the agreement comply with state tax laws. 
To our knowledge, they are in agreement with the 2015 agreement. 
Further, these documents have been reviewed by both internal and 
external legal Counsel for the County. 


